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Friday 10th June 2022  
 
RE: Science Museum trip 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 23rd June 2022, Year 4 will be visiting the Science Museum in London on a free trip. This 
relates to our Science Topic this term ‘States of Matter’. During the visit, we will explore the galleries and 
the Wonderlab, which is an interactive science experience.  
 
The expected departure time is 9:15 am from school and we will be travelling by public transport. We will 
return before 3:15pm. Your child will need to bring a packed lunch, which should be put in a disposable 
carrier bag/ a rucksack. Those pupils who are entitled to a free school meal will be given a packed lunch but 
you are of course free to send your own should you wish.  In accordance with Woodlands’ own healthy 
eating policy, please pack only water for a drink and no sugary snacks. 
 
On the day of the trip, please make sure your child is dressed in the correct school uniform. 
 
If you would like to accompany us on the trip, please tick the box on the return slip. Volunteers will be 
chosen at random as there are limited spaces. We will let you know if you have been selected by Monday 
20th June 2022.  
 
I hope you will be able to give your child the required permission. Please complete this google form to 
give consent for your child to attend the trip by clicking here: https://forms.gle/AYiPTqJuPrNJcyNLA  
 
Consent should be given by Friday 17th June 2022. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Miss Barry 

Year 4 teacher 
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